
2019-2020 Global Education  
 Registration Information 

To Watch the Global Ed Informational Video, CLICK HERE! 
 

Enrollment Procedures 
 

The Solana Beach School Board has approved the Global Education Program as an 
alternative education option within the framework of the public-school system. This 
program is open to all parents legally residing within the Solana Beach School 
District. The decision to participate is made by the individual families in this choice 
program. The Program is governed by the Solana Beach School Board, and both the 
School Board Policy (6181) and Administrative Regulations may be viewed by request 
in the school site offices or at the school district office. 

1. The Global Education staff suggests that parents visit several classrooms within 
the program. Since this is intended as a program in which students will remain 
throughout their elementary school experience, parents are encouraged to 
view and observe all classrooms.  

2. Fill out the Global Education Program registration form that includes a 
selection of either a SSL or monolingual strand choice. This form may be 
obtained from the Skyline school office or from the Global Education staff. 

3. When the Global Education Program student requests for admission exceed 
program capacity applications, the first students to be selected are students 

January 
31st: 

Parent Information Meeting, 6:30 pm, Skyline Theater

February 4th: Video of Parent Information Meeting uploaded to Global 
Ed. Website

February 4th: Application Forms available for parents unable to attend 
the Parent Information Meeting (you must watch the video 
of the Parent Information Meeting before picking up the 
Preregistration Form)

March 29th:  Applications due

April 5th: Letters Mailed

May 3rd: Acceptance Letters Deadline

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1J-4UgWo5EBnmUliD3iQvJwe12BTSzlTc/view?usp=sharing


with current siblings already in the program, and then the remaining student 
admission by lottery. Those students not selected will remain on a waiting list. 

Observation Guidelines 

*We appreciate your interest in the Global Education program 

*After you’ve checked in with the office, as you enter the classrooms, find a 
comfortable place to observe.  You are welcome to walk around the room during your 
observation or find an available seat in the back of the room 

*Please feel free to linger and get a true feeling for the classroom (longer than 2 
seconds!)  A recommendation is at least 5 minutes 

*Please be respectful of the fact that instruction is taking place.  The teacher will be 
unable to greet you or have a conversation with you.  The same goes for parents who 
are working with children, please allow them to fulfill their volunteering 
responsibilities.   

*If you find you have questions after your observation, please feel free to e-mail 
Estela Leidy at eleidy@sbsd.k12.ca.us for primary questions or Lisa Campbell at 
lcampbell@sbsd.k12.ca.us for upper grade questions. 
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